

March 12, 2021

Bill Watson Jr., P.E. NH Department of Transportation 7 Hazen Drive, P.O. Box 483 Concord, NH 03302-0483

RE: S/TIP Minor Revision – March 2021

Dear Mr. Watson:

The Nashua Regional Planning Commission (NRPC) Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) has considered the request to approve the March 2021 Minor Revision to the adopted Nashua Metropolitan Area 2019 – 2022 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP). The proposed revisions to the projects meet the requirements of the Nashua MPO expedited project selection procedures.

NRPC concurs with the proposed Minor Revisions to the various Regional, Programmatic and Statewide projects for Fiscal Years 2019 through 2022 that are listed below.

Regional projects:

None

Statewide & Programmatic Projects:

PROGRAM (PVMRK) – Statewide Pavement Marking annual project.

Sincerely,

NASHUA REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION

Jay Minkarah
Executive Director

cc: Linda Dusenberry – NHDOT, William Rose – NHDOT, Leigh Levine – FHWA, Leah Sirmin – FTA